
CITY OF WOODLAND 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

VACANCY
The City of Woodland is accepting applications to fill a vacancy on the Planning 
Commission. This is a volunteer position and the appointed person will be filling in for 
the remainder of the current term, which ends on December 20, 2022. Reappointment for 
this position will be automatic and will serve a four (4) year term which will end on 
December 20, 2026. The Planning Commission meets regularly on the third (3rd) 
Thursday of each month at 7:00PM. Other meetings may be required as deemed 
necessary. Applicate must be a City of Woodland resident.
Interested persons may apply online at our website at www.ci.woodland.wa.us or a 
complete application packet can be obtained at City Hall, 230 Davidson Avenue, 
Woodland, WA 98674, or by calling (360) 225-8281. Applications will be accepted 
through Tuesday, November 15th, 2022 at 5pm, or until position is filled. 
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